
GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY, 
AMRUTA VIHAR, SAMBALPUR 

No 360 
Date: 311ol2022 IGMU

It is hereby informed to all the students that the NSS Wing of Gangadhar Meher 
University is going to organize Rangoli and Drawing Competitions on the occasion of Diwali on 22/10/2022(Saturday) at 2 pm. Students interested to participate are required to 
report Dr. P. K. Acharya by 1.45pm. Participants for Drawing Competition are required to bring their own pencil and colour. Rangoli will be provided to the participants by the 
NSS Wing 

Venue: In front of Stage 

aREGISTRAR 
Memo No 61 Date 21jo 2022 

Copy to all Notice Boards /Co-Ordinator, NSS Wing/ All HODs/PA to VC/PA 

to Registrar / Dy Registrar/ System Manager Cell for information and necessary action, 

REGISTRAR N 
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